

## The Senate of The State of Texas

## Senator Leticia Van de Putte, R. Ph.

June 14, 2012

Patricia Ingram United Geo Technologies, LLC 7715 Mainland Drive, Suite 110 San Antonio, TX 78250

Dear Ms. Patricia Ingram, Mo Anguam,

I want to personally congratulate your company on creating new job opportunities for citizens of San Antonio. This is a huge undertaking that takes teamwork to a whole new level and exemplifies all the hard work, respect, and appreciation you have for the community.

I am honored to help recognize your exceptional achievement and unwavering determination to make our economy better. It is extremely inspiring to see the difference you're making in our society.

I wish you and your company the best success and good luck with all your future endeavors. Again, congratulations and I applaud your efforts to improve San Antonio. May you continue to realize the successes you so richly deserve.

treat under Putter

Sincerely,

Senator Leticia Van de Putte, R. Ph.